
       
Tuesday, March 7, 2023 

Good morning, Ida High School!  

Student Council, you have a meeting this Thursday, in the library,  
 
Students- You should have received a survey sent to your student email accounts. 
Please complete this survey no later than Wednesday.  
 
Seniors, the scholarship website has been updated and paper copies of the 
applications are outside the counseling office. 

The SAT/PSAT Prep Session is rescheduled for March 11th. Students who are 
already registered should receive an e-mail with pertinent information. If you are 
interested, you can still sign up. E-mail your counselor for the sign-up link.  

Softball try outs will begin on Monday, March 13 from 4:00- 6:00. Please make 
sure to bring indoor and outdoor clothing. 
 
Dual Enrollment Students- You have a grade report due on Friday. 
 
At this time, please stand to say the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge allegiance…  


